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21st September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Yr 6 students  
 
Ely College Yr 6 roadshow  
 
In order to support your primary school, we have decided that Ely College will now host the Yr 6 
roadshow instead of this being held at Ely St John’s.  We have more space and much larger rooms in 
which families can safely spread out.   
 
Here is a reminder of the details: 
 

➢ Ely College Yr 6 roadshow  
➢ Tuesday 28th September 2021  
➢ 6pm to 7pm  
➢ New venue: Ely College, main hall 

 
To ensure everyone’s safety, please may we ask families to sanitise their hands upon entry/exit and 
wear face coverings whilst in the college building - thank you for your support with this.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you into college next week and providing you with lots of helpful 
information about transition and what Ely College can offer your child.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal 
  
 
 


